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Informational Bulletin 2016-20 
 
 
July 7, 2016 
 
 
To:   Medical Marijuana Growers, Processors, Dispensaries and Interested Parties 
 
From:   Oregon Medical Marijuana Program 
 
Subject:  OMMP June Reporting Deadline Extended 
 
 
The Oregon Medical Marijuana Program (OMMP) will be extending the deadline for the June 
2016 reporting requirements. The OMMP understands that everyone is learning the new 
reporting system and wants to work with registered medical marijuana growers, dispensaries 
and processors to ensure compliance is met.  
 
The due date to submit June inventory and transfers has been extended from July 10, 2016, to 
July 30, 2016. This extension applies to reporting inventory and transfers made in June 
2016 only.  
 
Reporting inventory and transfers for July 2016, will be due August 10, 2016. All reports will be 
due on the 10th of the month thereafter, for the previous month’s inventory and transfers, as 
originally required.  
 
As a reminder, a grower must create an account and report if you are: 

 Growing for a patient other than yourself; or 
 Growing at a grow site address where more than 12 mature plants are produced;  or  
 Growing at a grow site that is not the patient’s residence.; or  
 Transferring excess medical marijuana to OHA medical processors or medical 

dispensaries. 
 
For more information on the monthly reporting requirements, including information on how to 
designate a grow site administrator, please see: 
http://public.health.oregon.gov/DiseasesConditions/ChronicDisease/MedicalMarijuanaProgram
/Pages/reporting.aspx

 


